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UPTOWN PLANNERS 
Uptown Community Planning Group 

  NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
OF SEPTEMBER 5, 2017 MEETING 

 
 
 
 

Uptown Planners will not meet on September 5, 2017.  The next scheduled 
meeting of Uptown Planners will be on October 3, 2017.  It is possible there will 
be a special meeting of Uptown Planners in the latter half of September 2017 to 
discuss the City of San Diego’s Fiscal Year 2019 Capital Improvement Program, 
as it pertains to Uptown. 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF FUTURE MEETINGS 
 

Uptown Planners: October 3, 2017, at 6:00 p.m., in the Joyce Beers Center on Vermont Street in the 
Uptown Shopping District;   

Note:  All times indicated are only estimates:  Anyone who requires an alternative format of this 
agenda or has special access needs contact (619) 835-9501 at least three days prior to the meeting. For 
more information on meeting times or issues before Uptown Planners, please contact Leo Wilson, Chair, 
at (619) 822-5103 or at leo.wikstrom@sbcglobal.net.  Uptown Planners is the City’s recognized advisory 
community planning group for the Uptown Planning Area. 

Visit our website at www.uptownplanners.org  
 for meeting agendas and other information 

 

 

 

http://www.uptownplanners.org/

